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St- AIOVSIUS Reda n Parish Coordinators & Safeguarding Officers:

St. James’ Sebastopol | Redan-Bernadette Lynch
Ph: 0455212 123
’ e
St. Peter S LI nton Email: redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au
(Encompassing Skipton, Smythesdale and Snake Valley) Office hours: Wed & Thurs 9.00am — 4.000m
15th Sunday in Ordinary Time : . .00p

Sunday 10th July 2022 Sebastopol - Pauline O’Brien

Parish Priest: Fr. Eugene McKinnon Ph: 0428 699 624
Presbytery: 508 Leith Street Redan Email: sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au

Ph: 5331 4981 Office hours: Tues & Fri 9.00am - 3.00pm

Assistant Priest: Fr. Eladio Lizada OSJ

For Linton Parish enquiries contact
Ph: 0450 017 007

Fr. Eugene McKinnon

Next Week’s Readings: Genesis 18:1-10; Colossians 1:24-28; Luke 10:38-42

The parishes acknowledge that the Aboriginal people of Australia are our first nation people and the
traditional owners and custodians of this land.

Parish Mass Times

St. Aloysius, Redan St. James, Sebastopol
Thursday 9.30am Friday 9.30am
Saturday 5.00pm Sunday 10.30am
Sunday 9.00am

St Brigid’s, Snake Valley St Peter’s, Linton St John's, Skipton
Saturday 6.30pm Sunday 9.00am Sunday 10.30am

Recent Deaths: John Brandt, Joanne Bylsma

Anniversaries: Wanda Biala, Mary Canny, Ray Jeffrey, Christine Jones, Nellie Ross, Judith Torpy, Janja
Zimmermann,

Please remember in your prayers: Margaret Cooper, Nellie deJong, Constancio Laduan Sr., Cath Kavanagh,
Peter Kavanagh, Lucas Mactingrao, Thea Van Ravenstein

Centralised Baptism Preparation Session will be held at MacKillop and Glowrey Rooms of St. Patrick’s Cathedral
Hall on Thursday 4th August 2022 at 10.00am & 5.30pm. Bookings to be made with Parish Offices.

Ordinations to the Priesthood - Deacons Matt Restall and Bill Lowry will be ordained priests for the Diocese
of Ballarat on Friday, July 22, 2022 at St Patrick’s Cathedral Ballarat 7.00pm. All welcome. For those not
able to attend the Mass will be live streamed at https://youtu.be/gnpY6nMKz3M

Bill’s thanksgiving mass will be celebrated at St. James on Saturday 23rd July at 9.00am. All welcome

St Vincent de Paul Winter Appeals - St. James & St. Aloysius - As winter has set in many vulnerable families
are experiencing difficulties with paying power bills and buying healthy food. Our conference has been and
will be assisting families with some bills, providing food vouchers and supplying bedding. Parishioners can
assist by donating money (envelopes are available in the church), donating toiletries and non-perishable food,
blankets and linen (baskets are in the foyer). Thank you to all for your continuing assistance for the society’s
“good works”.

St. Aloysius and St.James’ Parish Offices will be closed over the school holidays and will reopen on Tuesday
12th July. Fr. Eugene can be contacted at the Redan Presbytery on 5331 4931. Thank you.


https://youtu.be/gnpY6nMKz3M

Linton Parish

Sacrament of Confirmation: This sacrament is offered to Baptised Catholics in Grade 3 or older

If you have a child who is ready to prepare for and celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation could you please
contact Margot Barr on 0418 125 321 by 22nd July to register your child and receive all information regarding
the program details. The Celebration of Confirmation will take place at Parish Masses on the weekend of
10th/11th September 2022

At the recent Combined Linton, Redan & Sebastopol Parish Finance Committee Meeting it was decided to
sell St. Mary’s Smythesdale. The sale of the Church will be in the hands of a real estate agent and then
hopefully the date of the auction will be July 30.

St. Aloysius’ Parish Redan

Opportunity for Prayer at St Aloysius - You are invited to join in saying the rosary, after 9.30am Mass Thursday ,
Sacrament of Confirmation: This sacrament is offered to Baptised Catholics in Grade 3 or older

Parent registration meeting, Thursday 28th July, at either 10am or 5.30pm, St. Aloysius Church, all information
regarding preparation and dates will be given out at this meeting.

St. James’ Parish Sebastopol

Opportunity for Prayer at St James’ - Wednesday at 10.30am Adoration & Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.
Dates to Remember: Filipino Rosary Group - 1st Wednesday of the month - Wednesday 6th July at 7.00pm
Men'’s Breakfast - 3rd Saturday of the month - Saturday 16th July at 9.00am

St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting - 4th Monday of the month - Monday 25th July at 4.00pm

Sacrament of Confirmation: This sacrament is offered to Baptised Catholics in Grade 3 and Grade 4 or older
- Parent meeting, Tuesday 26th July, at 5.30pm, St. James’ Church Foyer

- Sunday dismissals, Sunday July 31st, August 7th, 14th & 21st at 10.30am, St. James’ Church

- Rehearsal date, Friday August 26th at 10.15am & Celebration on Sunday 28th August, at 10.30am Mass

St. James’ Parish Feast Day - An invitation is extended to all parishioners and friends to attend the annual
lunch to celebrate St. James’ feast day which will be held on Sunday 24th July at 12.00 (noon) following
10.30am Mass at the Sebastopol Bowling Club. For booking purposes, please register your name and phone
number on the form in the foyer. Thank you.

The St. James Parish School invite all parishioners and friends to attend the St. James Feast Day Mass on
Monday 25th July at 9.15am followed by morning tea over at the school and a tour of the new renovations.
All welcome.

Ballarat Diocesan Information, News and Events

Plenary Council Second Assembly - The Second Session of the Plenary Council was now concluded. We offer
this prayer of thanksgiving for the week of the Assembly:

Gracious God,

Through this time of gathering, sharing and discerning, you invited each of us to hear the Holy Spirit in the
voices of others, to challenge our own will, desires, fears and prejudices and to be open to your will.

Lord Jesus, thank you for guiding us as our beacon of light, truth and life so that we can clearly see how best
to honour and serve you, our neighbours and our true selves.

We pray that our decisions today have stayed true to you and to the faith and trust that you have in us.
Through this experience, may the Holy Spirit ignite feelings of joy, and deeper faith, greater hope and trust,
greater love and peace, greater courage and compassion in each of us and in your holy Church as we journey
forward together. Amen. Plenary Council Listening and Discernment Guide

Choir for the Ordination Mass - a note from Rev Bill Lowry and Rev Matt Restall - This is the first Ordination
to the Priesthood in the Diocese in over nine years. You are each an integral part of the celebration and each
with your gifts and talents help give worthy praise to God. This is a Diocesan event so choir members are
welcome from across the diocese. Practice sessions will take place in St Patrick’s Cathedral, Ballarat on the
following dates: Thursday 7 July, 7.00pm, Thursday 14 July, 7.00pm and Thursday 21 July, 7.30pm.

The Parishes of St. Aloysius, St. James’ & St. Peter’s are committed to the care, wellbeing and protection of children, young people and people
at risk in our community. We uphold that child protection and the dignity of every person is the responsibility of every adult.



